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TRADE NOTICE 11 /2017 

 
 

Sub: Risk Based Random Inspection System ( RBRIS). 
 

The Government of India has ratified the ILO-C 81 and the main function of the above 
convention is to establish a system of labour Inspection to secure the enforcement  of 
legal provisions relating to conditions of work and protection of workers while 
engaged in their work.  
 

In this context, DGFASLI, Ministry of Labour & Employment , Government  of India, 
has taken initiative to develop the Risk Based Random Inspection System  (RBRIS) 
for enforcing Dock Workers ( Safety, Health and Welfare) Act. 1986 and Regulations, 
1990 in all the major ports of India as a proactive measure.  
 

This system will help in achieving the statutory compliance  without hindering the flow 
of cargo handling in ports.  
 
The Risk Based Random Inspection System (RBRIS) proforma ( enclosed) is to be 
filled-up and sent to the Directorate General Factory Advice Service & Labour Institute 
on the e-mail ID: rbris@dgfasli.nic.in at least 48 hours prior to the arrival of the 
vessel(s) in Port.  
 

In view of the above, it is hereby directed all vessels arriving at Mormugao Port Trust 
shall invariably comply with the above directions and submit the information in the format 
enclosed and send an e-mail to rbris@dgfasli.nic.in as well to the  dc@mptgoa.com 
invariably at least 48 hours prior to the arrival of the vessel(s) in the Port.  
 

This shall take into effect from 1st May, 2017.  
 
Please inform all your members and patrons for strict compliance.  
 
 
 

    TRAFFIC MANAGER 
                    &  
  Statutory Authority for  
     Deputy Conservator 

 

To,  
1. The President, Mormugao Ship Agents Association 
2. All Vessel Agents ( by email) 
 
Copy to: Chairman/ Dy. Chairman 
 
c.c.to: DC’s Office: for strict compliance. 
c.c.to: Signal Station:  to please ensure the above is enforced 
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